
 

 

"America's utility construction industry strongly supports the House's FAA 
Reauthorization Act. The bill ensures aviation safety through modernization and 
reform but also addresses billions in critical airport infrastructure needs. By 
investing in modernization and innovation, this bill can efficiently pave the way for a 
safer and more resilient U.S. aviation system. " 
 
Zack Perconti, Vice President of Government Affairs, National Utility Contractors 
Association 
 


